
FRANCIS E. FLETCHER, JR.
(202) 408-7111

February 8, 1999

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Re: Electronic Tariff Filing -- Townes Telecommunications, Inc. Base Tariff

Dear Ms. Salas:

The electronic tariff filing for the base tariff of Townes Telecommunications, Inc. was
inadvertently filed as a revised tariff on February 4, 1999, receipt number 2349.  At the request of
Todd Mitchell and Steve Funkhouser of the FCC, the tariff was re-filed electronically as a
Complete Base Tariff on February 8, 1999, receipt number 2382.  Please note that even though
Transmittal Number 1 was used when the tariff was filed incorrectly as a revised tariff, no
revisions were made to the tariff.

Should there be any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Francis E. Fletcher, Jr.


